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Szarmack, Stephen <Stephen. Szarmack@cmegroup.com>
Monday, July 12, 2010 5:45 PM
colocation <colocation@CFTC.gov>; Stawick, David <dstawick@CFTC.gov>
Szarmack, Stephen <Stephen. Szarmack@cmegroup.com>
Co-location/Proximity Hosting Services
100712 CFTC Comment Letter.pdf

Dear Mr. Stawick:

Attached please find CME Group’s comment letter in response to the CFTC’s proposed rule on co-
location/proximity hosting services which was published in the Federal Register on June 11, 2010 (Vol. 75, No.
112). Please let me know if you have any issues opening the document.

Regards,

Stephen M. Szarmack
Regulatory Counsel
CME Group Inc.
20 South Wacker Drive, ULL
Chicago, Illinois 60606
(312) 648-5422
(312) 930-3323 (fax)
stephen.szarmack@cmegroup.com

Important:
This electronic mail message and any attached files contain information intended for the exclusive use of the individual or
entity to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential and/or exempt from
disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any viewing, copying,
disclosure or distribution of this information may be subject to legal restriction or sanction. Please notify the sender, by
electronic mail or telephone, of any unintended recipients and delete the original message without making any copies.
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